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GIVING THANKS TO
 4-H
2020 RECOGNITION NIGHT

With the month of November of
course having Thanksgiving, it
was fitting to have our
recognition night to thank our
numerus leaders and volunteers
that make 4-H possible. We also
took time to recognize those 4-
Hers who received awards and
went above and beyond in their
fields. Links to program below.
https://mediaspace.msu.edu/media/t/1
_hoz4f7ql

HANNAH THOMPSON

Washtenaw County Extension 705 N. Zeeb Rd, PO Box 8645, Ann Arbor, MI 48107
Phone 734-997-1678 

Check us out on

Facebook

facebook.com/Washten

awCounty4H 

Katherine Miller

4-H Program Coordinator 

mill2948@msu.edu

Ashley Walds

4-H Program Coordinator

waldsash@msu.edu 

Caro Uhlemann-Short 

Support Staff

uhlemann@msu.edu

Hannah is joining us from
AmeriCorps to help program SPIN
classes and getting to know our

program.
"I am a Junior at the University of

Michigan Ann Arbor studying
psychology. I have a strong passion

for kids and education, and I am
beyond excited to get started with

SPIN clubs this year. I am an
outgoing and bubbly person and a

fun fact, my favorite food is a
pickle!"-Hannah



2021 Show Book 
Any changes due to 2020 Show Book
are due by January 2021. To make any
changes, the appropriate committee or
board will need to vote on these
changes

Enroll to 4-H Online
Enrolling is FREE this year. It is
necessary to re-enroll this year to
prevent any lapses in service. 
https://v2.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in

4-H Volunteers 
All volunteers need to check that all
information is up to date and their
annual compliance. 
https://msu.samaritan.com/custom/502/volunteer_
home

DECEMBER
MEETINGS

JUNIOR LIVESTOCK 9th
6:00 pm passcode: junior

https://msu.zoom.us/j/91246326359?
pwd=c0tWUWd0U1dXcjhJbWpxZmFhd

npydz09

HORSE BOARD 14th
6:30 pm passcode: horse

https://msu.zoom.us/j/98527616808?
pwd=RUw2YW1laUdsOXYrZ3kybTNtek

52Zz09

STILL PROJECTS 28th
6:30 pm passcode: still

https://msu.zoom.us/j/96074623054?
pwd=NU42Z2hYQ3FZRUhsZWhaNUhK

N1RaUT09

HOUSEKEEPING AND
REMARKS



Gingerbread Decorating
Contest
Horse Board has decided to
fund a gingerbread decorating
contest. To be a part you can
build any gingerbread display
and submit a photo, or vote for
your favorite display on
Facebook. Photos due
December 20th and voting is.
 
Be a Part of the Next
Newsletter
Got a photo of your animals
you want to share? Want to
show off your photography
skills? Submit a photo to
Katherine Miller for a chance to
be featured in the next
newsletter.

EVENTS
Christmas Tree Sale 

Washtenaw Fair Grounds 
December 5-6

Saturdays 8am-5pm
Sundays 10am-5pm

Coffee with Katherine
December 9th 

12:30-1:30 
December 17th 

5:30-6:30pm
passcode: coffee

https://msu.zoom.us/j/94199055694?
pwd=aVpXN0xtaUlTOVd5MndrOHdpM

3VoZz09

STAFF HOURS
Katherine Miller

9am-5pm
 Monday-Friday

Ashley Walds
9am-5pm

Mondays and Tuesdays 
9am-1pm

Wednesday 

GET INVOLVED 


